
 

 

 

 
23 March 2021 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Oxford Owl has given us the fantastic opportunity to offer eBooks to 

children in Reception and Key Stage 1.   

 

Oxford Owl runs alongside our Read Write Inc scheme and your child’s 

teacher will be able to assign an online class reader to your child.  This means that in addition to 

taking a ‘My book bag’ reading book, your child will be able to sign into Oxford Reading Owl and 

access a Read Write Inc book electronically.  

 

A webinar will be available on Google Classroom from Friday 26 March.  This will tell you more about 

how you can use Oxford Reading Owl and other resources, to support your child with reading.  

 

We really look forward to continuing to promote a love of reading across the ALP Trust. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

C Wood    E Pink 

 

Miss Wood    Miss Pink 
Deputy Reading Leader  Deputy Reading Leader 
 


